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The family of Robert Fuller visited the site of his death on Saturday, July 18th to grieve the loss of

their brother and collect memorial tributes donated by the community in the aftermath of

Robert’s death on June 10.

The family has expressed their appreciation to the community and City for their support and

unwavering quest for justice to learn the truth about Robert’s death, deemed a suicide earlier

this month.

Fuller family members have expressed their commitment to highlighting the significant issues

surrounding mental health, suicide prevention and issues facing foster youth. The City has also

committed to remain alongside the Fuller family to address these critical issues.  

The City will host their next Mental Health Virtual Town Hall on Monday, July 27 at 10:00 am.  Mr.

Jamon Hicks of the firm Douglas/Hicks Attorneys at Law and attorney for the Fuller family, will be

one of the featured speakers of this important program which was started in April by the City of

Palmdale. 

Palmdale's Mental Health Virtual Town Halls provide an opportunity for residents to gain

valuable tools for coping with mental health concerns and connect with local resources.

Interested persons can register by emailing info@cityofpalmdale.org and note “Mental Health

Town Hall” in the subject line. City staff will reply with the details for accessing the Zoom

meeting.

The City of Palmdale and Fuller Family share a desire that Robert’s tragic death will increase

awareness of these critical issues which may directly save future lives.

Contacts: 

City of Palmdale – John Mlynar – 661/267-5112 (w) 661/544-5055

Fuller Family - Douglas / Hicks Attorneys at Law

http://www.einpresswire.com


info@thedouglasfirm.com

323.655.6505 office

John Mlynar

City of Palmdale

+1 661-267-5112

email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/522231028

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2020 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2888501
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/522231028
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

